
PASTOR  – REV. JOHN J. FULLUM 

PAROCHIAL VICAR  – REV. BINOY GEORGE, CMI 

DEACON  – REV. MR. PETER STAMM 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 6:30 & 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 6:30, 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Priest 
or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the 
Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & Third 
Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for mar r iage must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre- cana.org for 
complete information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday ( after Thursday morning Masses, 
6:30 & 8:30 A.M.) 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 

RECTORY: 83-17 78th Avenue  CONVENT: 77-05 84th Street  SCHOOL: 84-05 78th Avenue 

 RECTORY  SCHOOL  FAITH FORMATION CENTER  OFFICE OF PARISH MINISTRIES 
 821-6434  456-6636  Administration  821-3285 
 821-6452   386-5616 
   Personnel & Curriculum 
   456-9217 

PRINCIPAL: 
 MS. JOANNE GANGI 
FAITH FORMATION 
 DRE – ADMINISTRATION 
  MRS. SANDY HUTTER 
 DRE – PERSONNEL & CURRICULUM 
  MRS. LAURA CIRAOLO 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATE: 
 SISTER MARGARET MARY RAIBALDI, C.S.J. 
MUSIC DIRECTOR: 
MR. CHARLES NICHOLSON 
BUSINESS MANAGER—MR. CHARLES WISSERT 

SACRED HEART 

CHURCH 
GLENDALE, NEW YORK 11385 



SACRED HEART CHURCH, EAST GLENDALE, NY 

SUNDAY – JUNE 29 
 8:00 AM For the People 

 

MONDAY – JUNE 30 

 6:30 AM Carol Landis 

 8:30 AM Joseph Gescedi 

 7:30 PM Frank Sparacino 

 

TUESDAY – JULY 1 

 6:30 AM Mario Turci 

 8:30 AM Rev. John F. Kennedy 

 

WEDNESDAY – JULY 2 

 6:30 AM Madeline Ludwig (Anniv) 

 8:30 AM Edward & Mary Wilkinson 

 

THURSDAY – JULY 3 

 6:30 AM Rose & William Off 

 8:30 AM Virginia Ray 

 

FRIDAY – JULY 4 

 6:30 AM Rev. Edwin Beck, S.J. 

 8:30 AM Brian Speer 

 

SATURDAY – JULY 5 

 8:30 AM Antonio D’Avino 

 5:00 PM James Knell 

Shane Patrick Hanrahan, Ava Thek, Kevin King, John 

Cruscuola, Josephine Nicholson, John Vollmerhausen, 

Peter Schellenberg, Joseph Divone, Elsie & Charles 

Turini, Monica Giglietto, Sean O’Brien, Bill Niklaus, 

Fr. Zanon, Robert Anton Stalzer, Pasquale & Patricia 

Scola, Grayson Savery, Marie Cronin, Greg Geis, 

Mary Jane Walsh, Anthony Simone, Darwin Brodt, 

Jadwiga Sadowska, Catherine M. Barra, Marie 

Squillante, Helen Rehm, Brian Pfail, Alfred Cocchini, 

Roger Marti, Edna Lowery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 

IN  LOVING MEMORY OF JANET KELLY 

By: Rene & Julieanne Viola-Lopez 

She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN 

DONATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

ANNE HUMMEL 

By: Margaret Chludzinski 

She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 

THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMEMORY OF MARY & 

HENRY TYLER 
By: their family 

They will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 

BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR MARILYN 

WOSLETER 
She will be remembered in a special way this week in our 

prayers,. 

 

 

FLOWER DONATIONS 

 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 

In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

 

Main Altar $100 Donation 

Mary’s Altar $75 Donation 

Holy Family Shrine $50 Donation 

Sacred Heart Shrine $25 Donation 

 



SAINTS PETER AND PAUL, APOSTLES 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT 

SACRED HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the 

radiators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be 

a winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, June 30 

in the vestibule of the church after the 8:30 morning 

Mass. As of June 23rd we have collected $645.00. The 

50/50 share is $322.50. 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR SUNDAY, JULY 6 

SATURDAY 5:00 PM FR. GEORGE 

SUNDAY 8:00 AM FR. GEORGE 

 9:30 AM FR. GEORGE 

 11:30 AM FR. FULLUM 

 5:00 PM FR. FULLUM 

 

CONFESSIONS SAT. JULY 5—FR. GEORGE 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

MS. JOANNE GANGI 

 

Congratulations to our June Students of the Month. 

They are: 

 

Grade 1 Dahlia Harvey , Annalise Greenwald 

 

Grade 2 Emily Clement, Cristina Scaturro 

   Antonio Zacco 

 

Grade 3-1 Declan Norvez, Alessandra Costa 

 

Grade 3-2 `Gianna Inguaggiatp 

 

Grade 4 Isabella Scaturro, Kaila Berry 

 

Grade 5 Isabell Ingram, Daniel Greenwald. 

   Daleth Martinez 

 

Grade 6 Gia Romano 

 

Grade 7 Rolando Prado 

 

Grade 8 Christopher Nelson, Gabriella Yodice 

 

Computer Anthony Gerace,  

   Alexander Mitarotonda 

 

Phys. Ed.  Anthony Randazzo, Sarah Cullivan 

 

Spanish Maria Santiago, Lauren Giesse 

 

ON JULY 4TH, FIRST FRIDAY, THERE WILL 

BE EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRA-

MENT FROM 1:00 PM TO 7:30 PM, AT 

WHICH TIME THERE WILL BE NOCTUR-

NAL PRAYERS AND CONCLUDING WITH 

BENEDICTION OF THE BLESSED SACRA-

MENT. 

Vincent DeFalco 

CONGRATULATIONS to our NEWLY OR-

DAINED PRIESTS. Saturday, June 28th, Bishop 

DiMarzio will ordain 13 men to bring God’s 

Word and Love to the people of the Brooklyn Dio-

cese. We are indeed Blessed! 



JUNE 29, 2014 

Our Annual Catholic Appeal is in progress. Our goal 

this year is $68,747. So far we have pledges amount-

ing to $58,620. We need $10,127 to reach our goal. 

Every little bit helps. Any money collected over our 

goal will be returned to our parish. Pledge cards can 

be found on all our church radiators. 

We will meet on July 9, from 1:30 to 3:30 pm in the 

Parish Ministry Office, which is located in the con-

vent basement. Enter through the convent gate on 

77th Avenue and proceed to the convent back door 

that is on street level and has a sign indicating Parish 

Ministries. Our phone number is 718-821-3285. 

FOOD PANTRY— When shopping and you see a 

sale, we are in need of the following: cereal, mayon-

naise, bottled juices (apple, etc.), bread and crackers, 

powdered milk, canned soup, jelly, tuna fish, 

chicken, pasta, tomato sauce, coffee, tea, toothpaste, 

shampoo and soap. Thank you for your interest and 

concern. THANK YOU to those who have gener-

ously responded to this need. 

 

 

WITH GRATITUDE IN OUR HEARTS, and on 

behalf of the many families who use our Food Pan-

try we say THANK YOU to the many organizations, 

stores and local representatives who have gener-

ously offered to collect food for us so that we may 

continue our MINISTRY of FEEDING the HUN-

GRY. May God’s many blessings be with them and 

with each of you who respond to this need. 

 

 

ADOPTIVE PARENTS COJMMITTEE, INC. 
has a website (www.adoptiveparents.org) for those 

seeking information regarding adoption and their 

phone number is 516-541-4822. 

 

MEMORIAL BRICKS 

As of now we have 160 memorial bricks. Forms for 

memorial bricks are still available in the back of the 

church and in the rectory. We have added the form to 

our website: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org. The 

form may be completed online and can be paid via 

credit card. Bricks can be for deceased members, or 

for special events like weddings, birthdays, anniver-

saries, etc. 

Guess what ? It’s that time again for our Annual 

White Elephant Sale. We are now accepting dona-

tions from Monday to Thursday from 9am to 3pn. 

You may drop off your donations at the 84th Street 

entrance to the school by the garage. Thank you for 

your continued support. The White Elephant sale 

will take place October 18 & 19th.  

We had a wonderful celebration on Sunday at the 11:30 

Mass commemorating our 85th anniversary of the parish 

and the added blessing of our new Pathway of Prayer. I 

want to thank everyone who made it such a success espe-

cially Sr. Margaret who made up all the booklets, Charlie 

Nicholson and the choir, all the people who exercised their 

ministry and Deacon Peter for all his assistance in the lit-

urgy. I also especially want to thank all the people who 

worked behind the scenes preparing for our refreshments 

served in the school basement. Fr. Fullum. 


